
GLENCROss 
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Box 1719, Morden MB R6M 1B5
822.3864

www.glencrosschurch.com
                                            

9:30 am Sunday School  
10:40 am Worship Service

 

I will praise God’s name in song and 
glorify him with thanksgiving. 

Psalm 69:30 

AFTER THE SERVICE
Pete & Louiseʼs care group - please meet up front.

October is Pastor Appreciation Month

Praise God for our Pastor couples and their faithful service.
 

vision statement

We at Glencross, as part of the body of Christ, are committed to obeying the 
commands God has set forth in His Word (the Bible) through: Worshipping God, 
Evangelizing the unbeliever, Discipling the believer.

http://www.glencrosschurch.com
http://www.glencrosschurch.com


         

  Worship Service
october 4, 2015

WORSHIP IN SINGING - Praise Team
CALLTO WORSHIP - Harold Friesen
ANNOUNCEMENTS & OFFERING
WORSHIP IN SINGING
DEACON NOMINATIONS
DEDICATION PRAYER FOR SUNDAY SCHOOL STAFF
MESSAGE - Pastor Peter Redekopp
What will You do for Your own Great Name(Josh 7:9b)Josh.7:1-15
CLOSING SONG
CLOSING PRAYER & BENEDICTION

This Week

Mon.- Jr Youth Bible Study
7pm @ Glencross.
7:30 - Orchestra practice @ 
church

Tues. @7:30 pm - Ministerial 
Meeting

Wed. - Sr Youth Service Event
FCC Food Drive. Meet 6:30pm 
@ Morden Alliance Church. 
Dress warm as we will be 
outs i de for t h e eve ni ng, 
collecting food.

The Sunday School department 
still has 1 volunteer opportunity 
open for this upcoming year!
1 teacher is needed for 
the Preschool class (age 4)
This is a "half-time" position, 
trading off with a partner.
PLEASE PRAY  about this, and 
let Heather know if you are 
willing and  available to serve in 
this way. For more info and 
details, please contact Heather 
Dyck.

December 20 @  10:40am  
Sunday  School Chr is tmas 
Program during the morning 
service.
December 27 & January 3 
NO Sunday School classes.



Deacon Nominations 
This morning we will be taking 
the time to have our deacon 
couple nominations. In addition 
to the 4 terms that have been 
completed at the end of 2015 we 
would also like to fill the vacant 
position for the upcoming year. 
In an effort to distribute expired 
terms more evenly  in the future, 
two of the terms elected for 2016 
will be one year.  
Couples not eligible  for re-
elections are: 
Ken & Irma Klassen (completed 
3 terms) 
Pete & Louise Peters (completed 
3 terms) 
Harold & Loretta Friesen (in the 
middle of first term and  already  
in ministerial for 2016)

Peter & Vicky  Hoeppner and 
Gerry  & Lianna Hoeppner have 
completed their first term and are 
eligible for re-election 

NEXT SUNDAY
Message - Peter Redekopp

FOOD DRIVE
Glencross Church wi l l 
partner with Union Gospel 
M i s s i o n i n t h e i r 
“THEM” (Thanksgiving 
Every Month) program. 
Throughout October the 
miss ion board wi l l be 
collecting items that UGM is 
in need of. They will also 
accept fresh produce. If you 
have questions, talk to 
Darryl Klassen.

Thankful

Greatful

Blessed



TAKE NOTE

Your Mom's Pantry order forms are due next Sunday, October 
11th. Mailbox #124.

October 18th – Thanksgiving at church
- "Let's reflect on our blessings.”  During the Thanksgiving service, there 
will be time for us to have an opportunity to share what we are thankful 
for.
- Thanksgiving lunch at church. Everybody please bring pie, enough 
for your family and some to share.
Group 1 will prepare and serve. Group 2 is on clean-up.
Volunteers are needed to prepare food on Sat. Oct. 17th at 9:00am.

Just a Reminder:  Ladies Fellowship offers support to camp 
workers and bible school students during their first 2 years of 
work/studies.  Forms are available on the Ladies Fellowship 
bulletin board.

Dr. Gary Chapman (Author of the book “The Five Love Languages”) 
will be at the Winkler EMMC, live, in person, on Oct. 28 to encourage us 
in our marriages and relationships. Tickets are available in the Winkler 
EMMC church office at $20 each. As a ministry outreach, you might 
consider purchasing some tickets and gifting them to couples you 
encounter to minister to.

Tues. Oct. 6th – Morden YFC is inviting you to 809-A Stephen 
St. to celebrate their completed renovation project.

Eden Foundation presents ‘Sharing our Stories of Recovery’ 
Thursday, October 8th, 7:00 p.m. at Winkler Emmanuel Church.  Six 
people will share their personal story of living with mental health issues.  
Tickets are available at the Eden Health Care office, phone (325–5355) 
or by email ehcs@edenhealthcare.ca.  Opportunity will be given to 
support Eden’s recovery programs. 

mailto:ehcs@edenhealthcare.ca
mailto:ehcs@edenhealthcare.ca

